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On Monday, State Senator Robert Ortt (R,C,I-North Tonawanda) and members of the
VFW Lake Ontario Post 313 in Youngstown honored and memorialized all
Youngstown veterans who have served overseas with a sign along Route
93/Lockport Road. The sign designates a portion of Route 93 as the “Youngstown
Veterans of Foreign Wars Memorial Highway.”
Front row from left to right: 
Village of Youngstown Mayor Raleigh Reynolds; Senator Rob Ortt; Village of
Youngstown Deputy Mayor Tim Lockhart; VFW Post 313 Commander Gary Zanardi;
VFW Post 313 Member John MacArthur
Back row from left to right: 
VFW Post 313 Members David Tittle, Ralph Borelli, Duwayne Brabec, Ed Jackson

 


